From:

Earl Taylor

Sent:

Monday, December 07, 2015 7:05 AM

To:

Sharla Dillon

Subject:

FW: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

----Original Message----

From: Robin Goudreault [mailto:riley1411@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, December 05, 2015 12:56 PM

To: Earl Taylor

Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

Dear Executive Director Earl Taylor,

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market.

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market.

Sincerely,

Robin Goudreault

From:

Earl Taylor

Sent:

Monday, December 07, 2015 7:05 AM

To:

Sharla Dillon

Subject:

FW: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

----Original Message-----

From: Jeffery Nickels [mailto:jtoddnickels03181963@gmail.com]

Sent: Saturday, December 05, 2015 2:37 PM

To: Earl Taylor

Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

Dear Executive Director Earl Taylor,

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market.

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market.

Sincerely,

Jeffery Nickels

From:

Earl Taylor

Sent:

Monday, December 07, 2015 7:05 AM

To:

Sharla Dillon

Subject:

FW: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal

----Original Message----

From: doug chancey [mailto:dougchancey@verizon.net]

Sent: Saturday, December 05, 2015 2:56 PM

To: Earl Taylor

Subject: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal

Dear Executive Director Earl Taylor,

Kingsport Power's proposal to implement solar specific charges threatens to eliminate the growth of a rooftop solar market in our community by slashing solar savings. A growing rooftop solar market would encourage local job creation and grant me and my fellow community members choice in how we generate our electricity.

Salt River Project in Arizona implemented a high solar specific charge and experienced a 95% reduction in solar installations as a result. I ask that we do everything that we can to avoid a similar situation in Tennessee.

Please do not support this proposal. Imposing solar specific fees will destroy our state's ability to support a growing solar market.

Sincerely,

doug chancey

From:

Earl Taylor

Sent:

Monday, December 07, 2015 7:05 AM

To:

Sharla Dillon

Subject:

FW: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal

----Original Message----

From: Dawn Derrick [mailto:dderrick@embarqmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, December 06, 2015 7:34 AM

To: Earl Taylor

Subject: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal

Dear Executive Director Earl Taylor,

Kingsport Power's proposal to implement solar specific charges threatens to eliminate the growth of a rooftop solar market in our community by slashing solar savings. A growing rooftop solar market would encourage local job creation and grant me and my fellow community members choice in how we generate our electricity.

Salt River Project in Arizona implemented a high solar specific charge and experienced a 95% reduction in solar installations as a result. I ask that we do everything that we can to avoid a similar situation in Tennessee.

Please do not support this proposal. Imposing solar specific fees will destroy our state's ability to support a growing solar market.

Sincerely,

Dawn Derrick

From:

Earl Taylor

Sent:

Monday, December 07, 2015 7:05 AM

To:

Sharla Dillon

Subject:

FW: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal

----Original Message----

From: Jaime Abbott [mailto:Barnesabbott@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, December 06, 2015 9:29 AM

To: Earl Taylor

Subject: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal

Dear Executive Director Earl Taylor,

Kingsport Power's proposal to implement solar specific charges threatens to eliminate the growth of a rooftop solar market in our community by slashing solar savings. A growing rooftop solar market would encourage local job creation and grant me and my fellow community members choice in how we generate our electricity.

Salt River Project in Arizona implemented a high solar specific charge and experienced a 95% reduction in solar installations as a result. I ask that we do everything that we can to avoid a similar situation in Tennessee.

Please do not support this proposal. Imposing solar specific fees will destroy our state's ability to support a growing solar market.

Sincerely,

Jaime Abbott

From:

Earl Taylor

Sent:

Monday, December 07, 2015 7:05 AM

To:

Sharla Dillon

Subject:

FW: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

----Original Message----

From: Jimmie Crawford [mailto:JIMMIEC613@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, December 06, 2015 10:49 AM

To: Earl Taylor

Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

Dear Executive Director Earl Taylor,

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market.

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market.

Sincerely,

Jimmie Crawford

From:

Earl Taylor

Sent:

Monday, December 07, 2015 7:06 AM

To:

Sharla Dillon

Subject:

FW: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

----Original Message----

From: B. C. Powers [mailto:bcpowers1@gmail.com]

Sent: Sunday, December 06, 2015 12:32 PM

To: Earl Taylor

Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

Dear Executive Director Earl Taylor,

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market.

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market.

Sincerely,

B. C. Powers

From:

Earl Taylor

Sent:

Monday, December 07, 2015 7:06 AM

To:

Sharla Dillon

Subject:

FW: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

----Original Message----

From: Brian Chesman [mailto:Bchesman@icloud.com]

Sent: Sunday, December 06, 2015 2:29 PM

To: Earl Taylor

Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

Dear Executive Director Earl Taylor,

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market.

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market.

Sincerely,

Brian Chesman

From:

Earl Taylor

Sent:

Monday, December 07, 2015 7:06 AM

To:

Sharla Dillon

Subject:

FW: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal. As a consumer, I should have a choice that fits my on mindset, not the corporation with a monopoly of service that is a needed

commodity.

----Original Message----

From: Jim Bond [mailto:jbondinsp@gmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, December 06, 2015 2:41 PM

To: Earl Taylor

Subject: I do not support Kingsport Power's Solar Proposal. As a consumer, I should have a choice that fits my on mindset, not the corporation with a monopoly of service that is a needed commodity.

Dear Executive Director Earl Taylor,

Kingsport Power's proposal to implement solar specific charges threatens to eliminate the growth of a rooftop solar market in our community by slashing solar savings. A growing rooftop solar market would encourage local job creation and grant me and my fellow community members choice in how we generate our electricity.

Salt River Project in Arizona implemented a high solar specific charge and experienced a 95% reduction in solar installations as a result. I ask that we do everything that we can to avoid a similar situation in Tennessee.

Please do not support this proposal. Imposing solar specific fees will destroy our state's ability to support a growing solar market. It should be an individuals choice to do this.

Sincerely,

Jim Bond

From: Earl Taylor

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 7:06 AM

To: Sharla Dillon

Subject: FW: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

----Original Message----

From: Margaret Denney [mailto:Margaret_denney@yahoo.com]

Sent: Sunday, December 06, 2015 4:30 PM

To: Earl Taylor

Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

Dear Executive Director Earl Taylor,

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market.

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market.

Sincerely,

Margaret Denney

From:

Earl Taylor

Sent:

Monday, December 07, 2015 7:06 AM

To:

Sharla Dillon

Subject:

FW: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

----Original Message----

From: Nadine McNutt [mailto:mcnutt.n@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 3:41 AM

To: Earl Taylor

Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

Dear Executive Director Earl Taylor,

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market.

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market.

Sincerely,

Nadine McNutt

From: Earl Taylor

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 7:48 AM

To: Sharla Dillon

Subject: FW: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

----Original Message----

From: Samantha Watts [mailto:double trouble781@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 7:19 AM

To: Earl Taylor

Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

Dear Executive Director Earl Taylor,

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market.

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market.

Sincerely,

Samantha Watts

From:

Earl Taylor

Sent:

Monday, December 07, 2015 2:57 PM

To:

Sharla Dillon

Subject:

FW: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

----Original Message----

From: Stephen Risk [mailto:stephen729corv@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 2:56 PM

To: Earl Taylor

Subject: Kingsport Power's proposal does not support a growing solar market

Dear Executive Director Earl Taylor,

I do not support Kingsport Power's proposal to impose solar specific charges on customers that choose to adopt rooftop solar. Doing so will discourage solar adoption by drastically reducing savings. We should be supporting policies that will build off of our state's current solar progress and foster a future thriving rooftop solar market.

Rooftop solar will grant all Tennesseans the opportunity to have a choice in how their electricity is produced while creating more local jobs. Please do not support this proposal. It is detrimental to our state's opportunity to grow a strong and competitive energy market.

Sincerely,

Stephen Risk